
May 2021

Grants for Global Mission

Diocese of PA Global Mission Commission members:

Phoebe Griswold	 pwgriswold@mac.com
Burt Blackburn	 burtb0912@me.com
The Rev. Maurice Dyer	 mdyer@stdavidschurch.org
Pam Faber	 pmfsmc@comcast.net
Joe Madison	 JAMadison4@verizon.net
The Rev. Koshy Matthews	 koshy.mathews@gmail.com
Joan Menocal	 joanmenocal@gmail.com
The Rev. Albert Ogle	 goajogle@gmail.com
Gary Russell	 grussell-21@hotmail.com	
Karen Sawyer	 sawyerk@arcadia.edu 
The Rev. Toneh Smyth 
Canon for Mission	 tsmyth@diopa.org 

“Creating and Enhancing Global Mission  
Relationships through Technology”

In this new era where global travel has been curtailed but where global Christian fellowship is needed more 
than ever, the Global Mission Commission is challenging parishes to imagine and then share ideas with us. 
We are inviting parishes in the Diocese of Pennsylvania to submit proposals for maintaining or creating 
fellowship through technology. We will award the best proposals with grants not to exceed $500. Proposals 
should include:
• �Explanation of how you plan to enhance relationships  

with your existing global mission partners or how  
you would create a new relationship.

• How you plan to include/involve young people.
• A budget for your project.
Proposals and questions should be submitted by  
December 1 and emailed to:
Karen Sawyer sawyerk@arcadia.edu
Phoebe Griswold pwgriswold@mac.com
The award-winning videos/media projects will be  
posted on the Diocesan website and shared widely  
throughout the Church.
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